10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER
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I should like to thank you very warmly indeed for your

quite outstanding work as interpreter during my visit to

the Soviet Union. It was a tremendous help to have someone
who was able to convey not only the sense of what I was saying
but also the feeling and the tone. It was very important

that the visit should be a success and I believe that it

was so, thanks in good part to your skill and energy. I

am most grateful for all your help and support.

With best wishes,

Richard Pollock, Esq.




